
 

 

Name: William Sid Holodnick 

Age: 74 

Hometown: Port Hope 

Funeral Date: April 22, 2023 

Date of Birth: May 08, 1948 

Date of Passing: April 18, 2023 

Funeral Home: Ramsey Funeral Home 

 

Funeral Information 

Cremation has taken place. A memorial service for Sid will take place on Saturday, 

April 22, 2023 at 11 am at the Port Hope United Methodist Church, with Rev. 

Karen Kinney officiating. Burial will take place at a later date. Friends may gather 

at the church, beginning at 10 am until time of services at 11 am. Arrangements 

are being handled by the Ramsey Funeral Home of Harbor Beach. Memorials may 

be given to the Port Hope Area Historical Society. Memories can be shared at 

www.RamseyFH.com To send flowers or a memorial gift to the family of William 

Sid Holodnick please visit our Sympathy Store. 

 

Family of the Deceased 

He is survived by his wife, Nancy Holodnick of Port Hope, children: Stefan 

Holodnick of Auburn Hills, Karl (Beatrix Czegledi) Holodnick of Northville, Peter 

(Erin Largent) Holodnick of Marquette, 3 grandchildren: Charlie, Maeve, Flora, 

siblings: Jack Holodnick, Jim (Jessica) Holodnick, Sue (Mike) Healy, Steven 

(Cherie) Holodnick, brother-in-law Dan Kramarenko and many nieces and 

nephews. Sid was preceded in death by his sister Nancy Kramarenko and sister-

in-law Beth Holodnick. 

 

https://www.ramseyfuneralhome.net/


Biography 

William Sid Holodnick, age 74 of Port Hope, passed away Tuesday, April 18, 2023 

at McLaren Port Huron Hospital. He was born on May 8, 1948, in Lexington, to the 

late John and Leona (Champagne) Holodnick. Sid and Nancy Reibling were united 

in marriage on March 24, 1972 in Aldingen, Germany. Sid received his Masters 

Degree from Ferris State University and worked in eduction his whole career. He 

was a teacher for many years, and ended his career as the technology Director for 

Muskegon Heights Public Schools. Sid deeply loved Port Hope and its people. He 

left a piece of himself in many projects around the community. He loved 

woodworking and building restoration. He was a huge member of the Port Hope 

Area Historical Society, which just recently finished the Port Hope Depot and was 

currently working on the Brinker Lumber Yard. He enjoyed playing and singing 

music. Including participating in the All For Hymn choral group. He also enjoyed 

doing genealogy research and being with family and friends. 
 

 


